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  (Translated from Arabic) 
 

Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to the United Nations Office 

at Geneva 

Date: 23 October 2015 Ref.: 413/6/8/1/120 

To: Ms. Farida Shaheed, Special Rapporteur in the field of cultural rights 
 Mr. Heiner Bielefeldt, Special Rapporteur on freedom of religion or belief 

 I have taken note with great interest of your letter (ref. SAU 7/2015), dated 14 

October 2015, concerning the alleged destruction of mosques and sites of religious, 

historical and cultural importance. I am pleased to inform you that the Kingdom of 

Saudi Arabia, as a founding member of the United Nations, abides by its international 

human rights obligations that are consistent with Islamic rules and sharia law. The 

allegations have been forwarded to the relevant authorities in the Kingdom so that 

they may provide us with specific and detailed information regarding all the 

allegations contained in the letter. Pending their response, I trust that the period for 

reception of a response will be extended for the lengthiest permissible term. 

 Accept, Your Excellencies, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 [signed] Ambassador Faisal Trad 

 Permanent Representative 
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